22/2/24
Dear Parents,

We were made aware of accusations that one of our coaches had
made unacceptable comments on social media.

In line with FA protocols, we immediately suspended the coach in
question, pending an investigation.

We do not condone any kind of discrimination and are very proud
of our inclusive and diverse football family. The comments made

by the individual in no way reflect the views of the club.

No further comment will be made whilst the investigation takes
place.

Kings Heath Sports FC



